Proposed Shed at Watermill Lodge — Design and Access Statement

The proposed construction is to provide much needed storage for family living e.g. bikes, garden
equipment and music equipment.

The garden at Watermill is particularly large and siting the shed in the proposed location means that
it is screened by foliage and not viewed directly from the property.

The construction is a very simple and conventional shed design, in common with many farm
buildings in the vicinity. We have selected timber materials to marry with the woodland location.
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